
WUGN, Midland, Michigan (Fac. Id. 20639) 
Renewal Application  
Statement Regarding Ownership Report Timeliness 
 
Although the 2017 Biennial Ownership Report for applicant’s parent entity reflects a “date-filed”  
of March 5, 2018 in the station public file, it is believed that the report was submitted late in the 
day on Friday, March 2, 2018, the extended ownership reporting deadline, and the FCC’s 
systems defaulted to a submit/filed date of Monday, March 5, 2018. Applicant has therefore 
answered “yes” to the biennial ownership report certification, as it believes that the report was 
indeed timely filed on March 2, 2018 but its recognition as a filed report was delayed by the 
FCC’s computer systems until March 5, 2018. 
 
The 2015 Biennial Ownership Report for the licensee entity was filed on June 8, 2015, seven 
days after the then-applicable June 1, 2015 deadline.  Applicant notes that its sole member, 
which had identical officers/directors and exercised 100% control of Applicant, timely filed its 
2015 parent biennial ownership report on May 28, 2015, which was then placed in the station 
public file.  Thus, despite the 7-day late licensee ownership report, complete information about 
the control and ownership of Applicant was fully available to the public as of June 1, 2015 based 
on the timely filed parent ownership report. 
 


